Pamela Martin

From: John Norris

Sent: July 4, 2020 8:10 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Development Permit with Variances Application for 750 & 780 Summit Ave.
Hello,

| am the owner through my company 550880 BC Ltd of the building at 3050 Nanaimo St. which backs directly onto the
properties above.

| received the letter dated June 26, 2020 inviting feedback from neighbours to this application for a development
permit.

| see that the proposed building will be a 3 story storage facility for the Gain Auto Group.

| have no objection to the application provided that the security of my building on Nanaimo St. is not compromised. At
3 stories the proposed building will be taller than my building and would, if there is public access allowed, mean that a
window at the rear of my building on the second floor is potentially easily accessed and that perhaps the roof of my
building would also be easily accessed from the new structure.

From viewing the proposed building drawings on the city website it certainly looks very secure and that there will not be
public access so that being the case | have no objections.

Sincerely,

John Norris



